
 

Mower Shed Work Continued:         1st May 

Angelo Natanni, James Babb and Doug Greenall continued working hard to complete the mower 

shed on the first Saturday of the Month. It has almost reached completion. 

 

WFWP attends Iftar dinner:         8th May 

Anne Bellavance, Candace Robertson and Jacinta Darbishire were invited to the annual Iftar dinner 

by the Muslim Sisterhood of La Trobe Valley (UMSLAV). It was fun and they learnt a lot. They were 

also treated to a delicious meal. 

 

Youth Group Gathering:         14th May 

Melbourne youth gathered Friday night and stayed at the church until Sunday. They invested a lot of 

effort helping prepare for the Mother’s Day celebration that coming Sunday, including cleaning the 

Hall, Baking cookies, Designing cards and making a special video presentation.  



          

Cheon Bo Event:          15th May 

Members attended the Regional Cheon Bo event from home and from the Belgrave centre. 

 

  

Mother’s Day Celebration:         16th May 

The Melbourne Community celebrated Mother’s day on Sunday 16th. All Mothers received a biscuit 

and card on entry, both made by the youth. We then had songs including a special offering song 

given by Rick McInerheney with Dr Jacinta Moreau, Beth Treacy and Tsuneko Babb. Following the 

Sunday message a Mothers Day video was prepared by the youth. A raffle and Cake cutting 

concluded the event. Mr Arai & Mooi-eng Anania prepared a beautiful meal for all. 



 

Witnessing Team Meeting:         16th May 

Members interested in beginning witnessing activities met to discuss possible strategies. 

 

Church Social Media:          19th May 

In order to support our witnessing efforts the Pastor Couple met with Candace Robertson to begin 

development of a unified social media presence through Gmail, Facebook, Youtube and Instagram. 

Candance is taking the initiative in designing pamphlets and business cards for FFWPU that will link 

guests to our online witnessing events and our social media. 

 

Service project at Aged Care:         26th May 

Tsuneko Babb visited to an Age care home and taught origami on 26th May just before the 
lockdown. She sang a song called Sakura Sakura and dressed in a traditional kimono.  
They were all very happy and Tsuneko will visit them again after the lock down. 



 

 
 
Yarra Ranges Council Interfaith Network Meeting:      26th May 
Anne Bellavance and Daniel Meadows met with Mr Sandy and Father John to discuss the possibility 

of creating the Yarra Ranges Interfaith Network. 

 

1st Weekly Online Divine Principle Lecture:       26th May 

Online Divine Principle education began this week with Youngmin Yoo giving a lecture on the 

Principle of Creation. 16 people attended including new 2 guests. After the lecture it was suddenly 

decided to hold a spontaneous second lecture in which 7 people attended, including new 3 guests. 

 

1st National DP Online Introduction:        29th May 

The first Divine Principle introduction was held on Sunday at 2pm.  2 guests have attended and are 

confirmed to continue receiving Divine Principle education. Thank you so much to their spiritual 

parents and all members who supported. 



 

Monash Interfaith Film Festival:        30th May 

Ian and Jacinta Darbishire attended the Monash Interfaith Film Festival which was excellent. 

 


